
Winter training sessions start on Tuesday 7th January 2025 and will run through to March 2025. 

Sessions will be held in the main Sports hall of Boston Spa Academy: 

6pm – 7pm – Softball session (All stars & U9’s) 

7pm – 8pm – Hardball session (under 11’s, U13’s & U15’s) 

Please see below for a site map and directions to the sports hall. 

Access is via what was previously the main school reception. Up the large set of steps from the car 

park, through the canteen and into the sports hall. (White line on map) or to the left of the new 

reception entrance, round the back of this building and up the stair set which comes out in the 

mini car park next to the sports hall (Red line on map) 

We will get some people about for the first couple of weeks to help everyone find it!  

A viewing gallery is available for parents to watch. 

If you’re planning to leave your child for the duration of the session, please let us know. 

Children will need to be collected from the sports hall at the end of the session. Children will 

not be allowed to leave the hall unattended. 

Children will need their cricket kit for the session. Softball participants will need a bat. Hardball 

participants will need hard ball kit (if they have it). We will have all other kit needed for the 

sessions and have spare batting kit for hardball. Ideally each person doing hardball should 

have their own Box/Abdo guard,  

There will be a charge of £4 per sessions to cover the hall hire fees. This can be paid in cash at the 

session or via our online shop on the website 

 


